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Presidents Message  

This month is our annual picnic and wood auction.  

Weôre working hard to make it a fun and memorable 

event, and I think everyone will have a great time.  

The club will provide all the meat (hot dogs, brats and 

hamburgers), corn, drinks (water, soft drinks, coffee), 

buns and various condiments.  Weôre asking those 

that want to, to bring something to share -  deserts, 

salads, etc.  This is NOT a requirement, we want eve-

ryone to come and enjoy the afternoon with fellow 

members.  Itôs the same with wood, we hope as 

many members as can will dig into their stash and 

come up with some wood, tools, and other various 

things to donate to the club.  Remember that this is 

our big annual fund raiser, and itôs important to the functioning and vitality of the club.  So, bring 

food if youôre so inclined, bring wood if youôre so inclined, but bring yourself, your family and 

your friends in any case!  

Remember, the picnic is at David Williamsô house, same place as last year.  The address is 6675 

SW 155th Ave. Beaverton.  155th lies between SW Davis Rd and SW Hart Rd, west of Murray 

Blvd.  We will have a sign on 155th to alert you that you have arrived.  The picnic will start at 

2PM on Sat, August 3rd.  Drop - off will begin at 1PM, for wood and food.  We will need volunteers 

to come at 1PM to help set up, to help direct traffic and parking, and to help with the barbecue.  

We will also need volunteers to help offload wood from everyoneôs cars and trucks, and to help 

move the wood during the auction itself.  If youôre willing to volunteer, please email David 

(dwilliams97007 -at -yahoo.com).  Also, if you are coming, PLEASE email David and let him know 

how many people youôll be bringing, so we can gauge how much food to buy. 

I really hope everyone can make it this year.  It certainly was a fun event last year, lots of good 

food, lots of fun at the auction seeing all that fabulous wood and great tools going for bargain 

prices.  This year looks to be just as much fun -  great for the kids and family to get out for a fun 

day, and to see a little of what you enjoy doing.  

We are making arrangements with the Guild of Oregon Woodworkers to use their new workshop 

as our meeting place for September and October.  The space is very nice, although it has several 

large woodworking tools placed here and there that might make chair placement interesting.  It 

would also serve well as a place to hold classes, but arrangements for weekend use have not 

been made yet, availability for such an extended use might prove difficult for GOOW to provide,  

and the cost might be prohibitive.  But we will have two months to use the facility to allow us to 

see how well it meets our needs.  

The space is located at 7634 SW 34th Avenue, Portland, which is in Multnomah Village, right 

across from the Multnomah Art Center.  Parking will be at the Art Center, as there is virtually NO 

parking at the shop itself.  We will post a map on My Family.  

We continue to look for alternatives that will serve us in the long term .  If you have leads or 

ideas, please forward them!  

 

See you at the picnic!!!  

Richard  
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Where & When?  August 9-11, 2013 

The event is held at Dale Larsonõs home and shop, 5010 SE Regner Road, Gresham, Oregon. 

Thursday (8th) 6 pm: Orientation in Portland  

Friday 8 am ð 6 pm: Idea Building & What-ifs (Dale Larsonõs shop) 

Saturday 8 am ð 6 pm: Workshop & Discussion (Dale Larsonõs shop) 

Sunday 8 am ð 3 pm: Workshop & Wrap-up (Dale Larsonõs shop) 

The shop is available late into the evening for those on a creative binge. 

How much? 

Fee is $230 per person. Lunch will be provided each day and dinner on Friday & Saturday; throughout the 

weekend various beverages, fruits and snacks will also be available. If youõd like to share something from 

your own garden, orchard, or wine cellar, itõs always heartily appreciated.  

Who to contact? 

Jerry Harris: (503) 244-6921 E-mail: westwoodct@comcast.net or David Williams: 

(503) 641-6439 E-mail: dwilliams97007@yahoo.com 

What should I bring? 

Please bring any tools youõd like to work with and materials youõd like to share. Bring 

your  

David Williams welcomes you to his house for The Northwest Woodturners annual picnic 

and wood auction.  This year the picnic and auction will be  held at  6675 SW 155th Ave. Beaverton 

- David Williamsõ house, on Saturday August 3rd. 

Drop off begins at 1PM, picnic starts at 2PM.  Volunteers come at 1PM, for traffic and parking con-

trol, assisting in offloading wood donations, helping general setup, and helping with the cooking.  

Auction will start around 4PM. 

Menu:  Hamburgers, hot dogs, brats on buns with relish, mustard, chopped onions, pickles, mayon-

naise, horseradish, lettuce and tomatoes, potato salad, chips, water, soft drinks, coffee, corn on the 

cob, cookies, watermelon PLUS whatever goodies our members bring.  Good company and enjoya-

ble visiting with old friends and meeting new ones.  Bring your family and your friends.  This is OUR 

picnic and auction, for everyone to enjoy. 

You all have received date, time and place (Dave Williams home, the same woodsy setting as last year) 

and hopefully have emailed Dave the jobs you can do and that you will be there, and the number of 

people  in your party so we can have plenty of food!  Directional people, wood movers and toters, and 

chefs volunteer.  These are important jobs that we need to know are filled! 

You can Contact David  at      (503) 641-6439  E-mail: dwilliams97007@yahoo.com 

Frogwood  

Special Project  

Graham and David  

Kristin and Barb  Steve  
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Library wagon News é Denvy Larson and the li-

 

The Tampa Symposium 2013 photos courtesy of Jeff Schnell  
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Tampa Symposium 2013     photo web site:    
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http://youtu.be/zvzxyD_goUM   


